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                      Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry
To  Mr Harry Potter, 
The Cupboard under the Stairs. 
4 Privet Drive, 
Little Whinging.
Surrey.


Dear Mr. Potter, 

     We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted at
Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry. 
Students shall be required to report to the Chamber of Reception
upon arrival, the dates for which shall be duly advised. 
Please ensure that the utmost attention be made to the list of 
requirements attached herewith. 
We very much look forward to receiving you as part of the new 
generation of Hogwarts’ heritage.
Draco Dormiens Nunquam Titillandus

Headmaster.

 Albus Dumbledore, D.Wiz, X.j.(sorc.), S,of Mag.Q.
